. Public Health

To Protect and Promote the Health and the Environment of the People of Kittitas County
November 28, 2023

Chace Pedersen, Planner I
Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street

Ellensburg, WA. 98926

Dear Chace,

The following comments are the Environmental Public Health comments on the CU-23-00002
The Outpost, Notice of Application. The applicant requested a well site inspection of the existing
well on September 5, 2023. The inspection was done October 3, 2023. There were several
mitigating measures that were required to be done to enable the current well site to be utilized as
a public water source. The water system serving the proposed project will be required to be
approved as a Group A-transient, non-community water system by the Washington State
Department of Health, (WAC 246-290).

Future use will generate greater than 3500 gallons of sewage per day and will be classified as a
large on-site sewage system (LOSS). The applicant has stated they are working with a consultant

to install a LOSS.

Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Holly Erdrhan, B.S.
Environmental Health Specialist II

= e

KITTITAE COUNTY.

507 N. Nanum Street, St. 102 - Ellensburg, WA 98926
T: 509.962.7515 - F: 509.962.7581

www.co.kittitas.wa.us/health/



